
 

 

 

Open Call for new IBSA Football Official Ball Process 

 

This is the official process that should be applied in order to accredit a 

new ball as one of the official ones: 

• A letter should be sent to IBSA Football Subcommittee in order to 

kick off the process 

• Two balls shall be sent to IBSA Football Subcommittee and to 

minimum of 6  countries coming from minimum 3 continents 

• There should be a feedback from the countries that test the 

applied ball in four months period 

• A decision will be taken from IBSA Football Subcommittee by the 

next forthcoming IBSA Football Subcommittee meeting 

 

The official standards of the ball mention at IBSA Football Rule book. 

 

IBSA Football Subcommittee 


